
Dear Mr Collison, 
 
I confirm receipt of your further clarification letter and this is published on the SDC website. 
 
Please see below, an email from Natural England in response to your request. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Eva Neale MRTPI 

Policy Planner 

 

 

Switchboard +44 (0)1789 267575, Direct +44 (0)1789 260249 

Email: eva.neale@stratford-dc.gov.uk, web www.stratford.gov.uk 

 
 

From: "Burlachka, Yana" <Yana.Burlachka@naturalengland.org.uk> 
Date: Thursday, 7 November 2019 at 13:58 
To: Samantha Cheater <samantha.cheater@lepusconsulting.com> 
Subject: LC-426 Loxley NDP HRA Screening Conclusion  
 
Dear Samantha, 
  
Loxley NDP HRA Screening Conclusion 
  
Thank you for consulting us on the above Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP).  
  
Natural England advises that the Loxley NDP Habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) Screening 
Conclusion of no likely significant effect upon the European designated sites is compliant with the 
recent changes to the HRA process following People Over Wind ruling by the Court of Justice of the 
European Union.  We agree with Lepus Consulting Ltd that the Neighbourhood Plan is compatible 
with European obligations.     
  
Kind regards, 
  
Yana Burlachka 
Land use planning adviser 
Planning for a Better Environment – West Midlands Team 
Direct Dial: 0208 2256013 
  

Follow the South Mercia team on Twitter - @NESouthMercia 

www.gov.uk/natural-england 

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations.  
  
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to 
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing.  
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Natural England offers two chargeable services – The Discretionary Advice Service (DAS) 
provides pre-application, pre-determination and post-consent advice on proposals to 
developers and consultants as well as pre-licensing species advice and pre-assent and 
consent advice.  The Pre-submission Screening Service (PSS) provides advice for protected 
species mitigation licence applications.  
  
These services help applicants take appropriate account of environmental considerations at 
an early stage of project development, reduce uncertainty, reduce the risk of delay and added 
cost at a later stage, whilst securing good results for the natural environment. 
  
 

https://www.gov.uk/discretionary-advice-service-get-advice-on-planning-proposals-affecting-the-natural-environment-in-england
https://www.gov.uk/pre-submission-screening-service-advice-on-planning-proposals-affecting-protected-species

